
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Pam Harmon [mailto:pam@impactads.net]  
> Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 3:34 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: argay neighborhood 
>  
> I am a resident of the Parkrose neighborhood and reside near the Middle school.  I was very 
disappointed to find out the plans for the farm land to become zoned for businesses and apartment 
houses.  This is a beautiful spot in our area.  We are excited for the upcoming Beech Park project and 
would absolutely hate to see it surrounded by tall apartment buildings.  This should be an open 
neighborhood park, not just a closed in park for a few apartment dwellers and businesses.  Please take 
into account that this beautiful open area needs to have special care if/when it is to be developed in 
the future.  Please don't take the character out of this unique area.  
> Thank you for your time, 
> Pam Harmon 
>  
11009 NE Beech St. 
Portland, OR 97220 
 


